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Priority Health Auto Reform Flyer 
The new auto insurance law in Michigan goes in effect on July 1, 2020. This new law makes significant 
changes to Michigan’s no-fault auto insurance system. 
 
To help you navigate the choices you now have regarding your auto insurance, Priority Health has tools and 
resources you can utilize to help make an informed decision. The attached flyer helps answer questions you 
may have and points you to the resources that Priority Health offers. 
 
Qualified Health Coverage 
As you consider your options regarding your Michigan no-fault insurance options knowing whether your 
health coverage is qualified health coverage is important. The plans that CSI offers to our schools through 
Priority Health are qualified health plans. You can use the attached flyer and the resources from Priority 
Health, and any resources that your auto insurer provides, as you consider which options may be best for 
you and your family regarding your auto insurance policy coverage. 
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Contacting Us for Support 
If you have questions or need additional information, contact Amy Slachter by phone at 
877.274.8796, extension 233 or 616.284.3233, or by e-mail at aslachter@csionline.org. Our 
web site https://us.csibenefits.org also contains useful information on all of our employee 
benefit programs and past Updates. 
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